
  

 

  

                                                                                                                                    
 

40 Washington Street      The LICC is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) charitable organization            220 Roanoke Avenue 

Hempstead, NY, 11550        LICC@optonline.net                          Riverhead, NY 11901       

(516) 565-0290              LICC-NY-org               

Long Island Council of Churches partners with TheBookFairies.org on Literacy Program 
 
 
The Long Island Council of Churches is proud to announce that they have formed a partnership with 
“TheBookFairies.org” to make available free books at its three Food and Service Boutique locations in Hempstead, 
Freeport and Riverhead. The three locations will be adding the books to the list of free products, i.e. food, clothing, 
shoes, financial training and anti-bullying and anti-domestic violence programs. 
 
The Book Fairies was organized by local Long Island residents to provide books to people who could not afford books. 
They are located in Freeport, New York. 
 
Amy Zaslansky, Founder of The Book Fairies, declared, “We are excited to partner with Long Island Council of Churches 
to provide books to people in need.  With 1 in 4 New Yorkers growing up without learning how to read, it’s important 
that all children and adults have access to books.”  
 
The two groups are seeking donations of books for children and adults, including foreign language editions. 
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